
PUBLIC  

HEARING NOTICE 
 

CAMBRIAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

 

Adopting Certain Findings and Approving Energy 

Service Contract 

 

 

Cambrian School District desires to move forward with ways to conserve energy and water and 
wishes to enter into an Energy Service Contract with Centrica Business Solutions, Inc.  As 

required by California Government Code Sections 4217.10 through 4217.18, the governing 
board of Cambrian School District will hold a public hearing to  

solicit public comment prior to final adoption. 

 

Thursday, November 2nd, 2023 

7:00 PM 

Cambrian School District  

Professional Development Center Bldg. 7  

4115 Jacksol Drive, San Jose, 95124  
 
 

The proposed Findings and Energy Service Contract can be inspected by the public beginning 
Monday, October 30, 2023 after 5:30 PM, via Electronic School Board website: 

https://cambrianpublic.ic-board.com/ 
 
 
Posted Locations: 

 District Office  

 6 District School Sites 

 District Website 

 

 
Posted 10/23/23 

 


